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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as an Oregon resident, I strongly 

support House Bill 3390 prohibiting the sale of new fur products in our state. Oregon 

needs to be a leader in protecting animals from this kind of cruelty.  As a society, 

there is no longer a need to abuse animals to produce what we need, thanks to many 

alternatives.  Thank you for considering my opinion. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Linda Snyder 


